Byford Childcare Centre

A warm, secure, family orientated service, allowing your child to grow to their fullest potential. Be Assured your child's best interests are always No. 1.

August 2016 Newsletter



From the Office.....

Hello Families and welcome to Spring!

Spring is the season of joy some would say, fresh spring air flowing through, the sun peaks out behind the clouds, the birds start those early morning songs, the wildflowers beginning to bloom and smiles are spread across the children's faces as outside play is placed readily in our curriculums.

With the sun starting to shine more, and the children spending more time outdoors, the Educators will be discussing with the children about Sun Safety. Our Sun Protection policy which will be attached to the newsletter this month, which outlines the importance of sun safety, applying SPF30+ suncream at least 20mins before going outside to play and of course wearing correct sun protection clothing, which covers as much skin as possible and providing a wide brimmed, legionnaire or a bucket hat for your child to wear. The centre does not provide spare hats for children, this is to ensure low risk in cross contamination, with this parents are required to provide appropriate sun safe hat, that will be taken home at end of each day. If your child does not have a hat for the day, they will be encouraged to play in the shade or inside.

Thank you to all the families for the warm welcomes to Byford Childcare Centre, I would like to leave you this month with a quote that I believe in my own personal philosophy to the care and education of children:

"Our task is to help children communicate with the world using all their potential, strengths and languages, and to overcome any obstacle presented by our culture" - Loris Malaguzzi.

Candice, Nadene and Jodi